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 KIWANIS MEETING OF September 19, 2022 
 
 

We had a total of nine attend our lunch meeting. All enjoyed a beef roast dinner 
with a choice of excellent desserts. Members included Maria, Ann, Anne, Bob F, 
Rick, and Bob R. We also had three members of the UWGB Circle K attend. We 
sang the Packer fight song, plus Maria, Ann, and Rick contributed happy dollars. 
 
Eliza gave us an update on the UWGB Circle K activities. The club was awarded a 
$1500 dollar grant from Kiwanis International. These funds should cover their 
clubs' expenses for this year. They are using some of these funds to sponsor a free 
cookout at St John's Park on October 1st from 11 AM -1 PM. All Kiwanis members 
are invited to attend. 
 
Several members of UWGB Circle K attended the Annual Circle K Convention in 
Dallas this past July. At the convention, Eliza received the Circle K new member of 
the year award. The entire UWGB club received the 2nd place New 
Charter Award. Circle K member Cassie Kirkpatrick spoke about her role working 
with Circle K International. 
 
We will have two meetings in October on the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month. 
Those dates are October 3rd and 17th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 


